
From: Cllr Jones Andrew: 
Sent: 01 December 2021 11:48 
To: Licensing HF: H&F <licensing@lbhf.gov.uk> 
Cc: 
Subject: Taco Bell 64 Uxbridge Road London SW12 8LP 
 
Dear Licensing Team. 
 
Further to Mercy’s email I would like to strongly endorse the objection in relation to 
the 3am proposal. It will cause a great deal of disturbance to residents on the 
residential streets behind, many of whom are objecting to us. 
 
Kind regards, 
Andrew 
 


